
Hi Ms. Burke-  
 
I just wanted to let you know that I’ve reviewed H.399 (Draft 3.2) and our office supports it as 
written. I’m happy to testify and answer any questions about our position on the bill any time 
today, but I know it’s a busy day and if the committee is content with my representation that we 
support the bill, I don’t have much else to say about it and don’t need to take up the 
committee’s time if it’s not necessary.  
 
Thanks, 
Marshall 
 
Marshall Pahl 
Deputy Defender General 
Chief Juvenile Defender 
Office of the Defender General 
 


